Answer to question taken on notice from hearing Monday 19 June 2017, provided by Ms Monica
Barone, Chief Executive Officer, City of Sydney, received 17 July 2017.

The Hon. RICK COLLESS: Which were the seven councils that attended that forum?

?is;wonh Ms BARONE: I am just trying to remember. It was Albury, Orange, and Dubbo. I cannot remember
Wagga Wagga,  the others.
Ei::g;j; The Hon. MICK VEITCH: Can you take that on notice?

Ms BARONE: Certainly.



